Attorney General
Betty D. Montgomery

December 8, 2000

Via Hand-Delivery

The Honorable Kerry Sheets, Attorney Examiner
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 Fast Broad Street, 12 Floor

Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: West Millgrove Gas Co.
Case No. 00-1860-GA-COI

Dear Examiner Sheets:

Enclosed please find copies of the map marked as late-filed Exhibit 5 and the
notice that was sent to the customers marked Exhibit 6. Please accept for filing in this
case as noted at the hearing on November 21, 2000.

Respectfully submitted,

Betty D. Montgomery
Attorney General

Assistant Attorney General
Public Utilities Section

180 East Broad Street
Columbus, OH 43215-3793
(614) 466-4396

FAX: (614) 644-8764

E-mail: thomas.mcnamee@puc.state.011.us

cc:  Doug Gearhart, President
West Millgrove Gas Company
6302 Main Street
P.O. Box 99
West Millgrove, Ohio 43467
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West M@ngove Gas Company, Inc.
6302 Main Street Phone 419-288-9018
P.O. Box 99 Fax 419-288-6013

West Millgrove, OH 43467

Dear Customer;

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO) is currently investigating the ability of
the West Millgrove Gas Company to provide gas service to our customers this winter. As
part of the investigation, the Commission will determine if West Millgrove has an
adequate supply of gas to serve our customers, and if not, will decide if the attorney
general should be asked to appoint a receiver to assure that our customers will continue to
receive gas service.

The PUCO will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 21, 2000, beginning at
10:00 a.m., at the offices of the Commission, 11™ Floor, 180 East Broad Street,

Columbus, Ohio 43215, The purpose of the hearing is to determine if West Millgrove
does have an adequate supply of gas for our customers.

If you have any questions about the public hearing, you may call the PUCO Consumer
Services Hotline at 1-800-686-7826.

Sincerely,

West Millgrove Gas Company






